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Please pass HB3489 to make big timber companies pay their fair share to local 

communities and for the fire fighting services that they benefit from. Oregon has been 

struggling for years to fund its wildfire response efforts. Currently timber companies 

pay no severance tax in Oregon while neighboring states like Washington still have a 

timber severance tax and generate tens of millions more in revenue a year. Please 

vote yes on HB3489. 


